
ELK RAPIDS TOWNSHIP 

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE  
 
 

There will be a Special Meeting of the Elk Rapids Township Board on 
Tuesday, August 15, 2017 at 9:00 AM.  This meeting will be held at the 
Governmental Center located at 315 Bridge Street, Elk Rapids. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to accept the petition from Maple Harbor 
property owners to initiate a sanitary sewer project in that area and to 
schedule a public hearing. 
 
Elk Rapids Township shall provide reasonable auxiliary aids and services 
for the hearing impaired and individuals with disabilities.  Individuals with 
disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Township 
by writing or calling the following: 
 
Shelley Boisvert, Clerk 
P.O. Box 365 
Elk Rapids, MI  49629 
(231) 264-9333 
 


